
	
 

We are proud to support five of our young adult parishioners as they 
prepare to serve as YOCAMA missionaries to the Blackfeet Nation of 
Montana this summer.  These dedicated individuals are heading off 

this year to both higher education and meaningful service, and we are 
committed to assisting with their travel expenses. 

 

We invite parishioners who are able to assist with this financial effort 
to make a donation to the St. Vasilios Altar Fund, noting  

“YOCAMA Mission” in the memo field.  
 

Your generosity will help send our youth on this important journey of 
faith and service. 

	
	


